
Washington Elementary PTO 2020-2021 

2/10/2021 7:00pm | PTO Meeting | Meeting called by Marcy Pelecky 

Board Members: President- Marcy Pelecky | Vice President- Erin Riley 

Treasurer- Heather Buck | Asst. Treasurer- Jill Kolb | Secretary- Erin Miller 

Attendees: 

Pauline Puttmann 
Bridget Cootz 
Nicole Kilbane 
Meggan LaPlace 
Erin Miller 
Marcy Pelecky 
Monica Campana 
Heather Buck 
Kelly Riley 
Erinn Riley 
Kim Turner 
 
Agenda 

President Update 
  
Principal Update 

See PTO Principal Update slideshow 
Preparing to be all-in on March 15 

 
Treasurer’s Report 
 Money from Read-a-thon not yet deposited, will hit budget next month 
 
Approval off Previous Meeting Minutes 
 Motion to approve: Erinn Riley; second Pauline Puttmann 

Minutes can be found online at https://www.hilliardschools.org/wsh/pto/ 
 

Committee Chair and Calendar Updates: 
ISPTO (Meggan LaPlace) 
 Educaiton grant deadline Feb 29 
 Officer positions available 
 Dr. Marschaussen will speak at next ISPTO  
 

Read A Thon (Erinn) 
 Donation goal has been reached and exceeded!  Extended goal to $20k 
 66% registration for students 
 Roughly $1500 due to getmovinfundhub.com 
 Students and staff have had so much fun 



 Potential to have Read-a-thon again next year, carnival in the Fall 
 
Spirit Nights/ Shop Rewards (Brenna) 
Garden (Jenn Leopold)- No update 
 
Conference Night Dinner (Pauline) 
 Dinner is ready for conference 
 Meals from LaRosa’s, plus drinks, Little Debbie’s and chocolates 
 
Box Tops (Jennifer Chung) 
Sprint Wear (Krista Jacobs) 
 
Flower Sale (Marcy, Meggan, Nikki, Bridget) 
 March 1-14 will be the dates for the flower sale 
 Prize for meeting goal will be extra recess and popcicles! 
 Catalog will go home with parent letter 
 All orders will be online 
 Will need volunteers for delivery in May 
 
Old Business 

Approval of the updated Bylaws 
Motion to approve Heather Buck; Meggan LaPlace second 

 
New Business 
Teacher Grant – 3rd grade to purchase books for students 
 
2021-2022 PTO Board Positions 
 Notice will be sent out in Friday email that forms are available to fill out and submit to run for 
PTO office. 
 
Kim Turner: What can we do for 5th graders for the end of the year? 

Monica: Will likely be virtual, yard signs, school sanctioned outdoor activities are prohibited. 
Teachers and staff are trying to be creative within the constraints that have been given.   
Parents cannot volunteer, even outside.  
FastSigns does a great job.   
Will be on agenda for April. 

 
Adjournment 
 Erin Miller motioned to adjourn; Monica Campana second 
 
Open Positions: 
ISPTO (2nd) 


